
 

 
 
March 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating the 40th anniversary of Covenant House Toronto. 
  
Since 1982, Covenant House Toronto has provided life-changing 
support and assistance to vulnerable youth. This event offers a 
wonderful opportunity to reflect upon the history of your organization, to celebrate 
your many achievements and to set goals for the future. 
 
I would like to commend everyone associated with Covenant House Toronto over 
the past 40 years. You can take pride in knowing that your dedication and vision are 
helping to build a better Canada for us all. 
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my congratulations on achieving 
this milestone and my very best wishes for continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


